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This is in reference to your application for correction of your naval
record submitted pursuant to the provisions of title 10 of the United
States Code, section 1552.

The Board for Correction of Naval Records recently reviewed
allegations of error and injustice in your naval record. The
proceedings have been reviewed, and the recommendation of the Board
has been approved on behalf of the Secretary of the Navy as set forth
in the enclosure. Commander Naval Personnel Command (NPC) will make
corrections to your record, where appropriate.

In the event that the change to his record will entitle you to
additional pay, the Defense Finance and Accounting Service, DFAS-IN,

ill make any such payment. Questions concerning
money paid and/or the manner of computation should be directed to
DFAS, not the Board. Please do not contact DFAS until at least 390
days from the receipt of this letter. If you have not received

ayment after 90 days you may call commercial or DSN-
to inquire about the status of your pay. Also, you should
immediately notify DFAS of any change in your mailing address.




